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Public Utilities Commission, 

To the Public Utilities Commission,  

Please accept this comment on Liberty's request for additional gas capacity contracts for NH 

customers via DG 21-008.  

As a resident of NH and a ratepayer, I am concerned with Liberty Utilities' business practices 

and their continued focus on expanding fracked methane gas usage in New Hampshire. The 

climate crisis is getting worse every year and the investment in fossil fuels is unethical at this 

point. New Hampshire lags behind in renewable energy use and energy efficiency in 

particular, and Liberty's money would be better spent making a difference on those fronts. 

Ratepayers are going to be paying more for energy this winter, and bringing in more fracked 

methane gas is not a solution that will decrease our energy bills in the long run. We need 

renewable energy.  

Please consider rejecting Liberty Utilities request so that we may focus on better energy 

efficiency and renewable energy projects in our state.  

Thank you. 

Rebecca Beaulieu  

rebeccaeb9495@gmail.com  

66 Fifth St  

Dover, New Hampshire 03820 

 

  

 


